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30 March 2015 

 

The Senior Adviser 
Contributions and Accumulation Unit  
Personal and Retirement Income Division  
The Treasury 
Langton Crescent 
PARKES     ACT     2600     Email: supercompliance@treasury.gov.au 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

SUPERANNUATION COMPLIANCE ISSUES 

 

The Mareeba District Fruit and Vegetable Growers Association Inc, wishes to lodge a submission 

regarding this matter.  

 

The Association believes employers will no longer be obligated to give a standard choice of fund form 

to temporary residents or provide this form to employees when their superannuation funds merge. 

These changes will take effect from 1 July 2015.  These changes complement the expansion to the 

eligibility for the small business superannuation clearing house, which will also commence from 1 July 

2015. 

 

We also support the changes to the threshold of $450.00 per month to also include $1350.00 per three 

(3) months to access superannuation.  It should be noted that the Association has several times 

written to the Treasurer regarding this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Joe Moro 

PRESIDENT 

MAREEBA DISTRICT FRUIT AND VEGETABLE GROWERS ASSOCIATION INC 

(Local Federal Members , Growcom and Leanne Kruss RWDO Officer for MDFVGA) 


